
 
COUNCIL REPORT 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 

 

From:  Administration 

 

Date:  October 17, 2023 

 

Subject: Council Strategic Priorities 2023 Third Quarter Report 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

THAT Council receives the 2023 third quarter department work plans for information. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

The Priority Outcomes and Projects update has been established to provide clear, concise, and 

consistent reporting to Council in four quarters throughout the year.  

 

The attached reports are the first quarter of a format intended to provide Council with a status 

update by department. Also included is the grant tracking document. 

 

COUNCIL PRIORITY: 

 

Strong Governance and Finances  

 As the municipality's elected governing body, we serve all residents and businesses in 

the community. We engage residents and stakeholders on important issues and make 

our decisions through open and transparent processes. We are careful in our use of 

resources, mindful of the need to maintain programs and services, while also meeting 

the community's infrastructure needs.  

 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED: 

 

Diane Smith, Chief Administrative Officer 

 

Reviewed By: Corporate and Financial Services 

 

 


